From: Gwen Long

To: Pris Boroniec

Cc: Mayor; Transportation Commission; districtd@dityofmadison.com

Subject: Re: Transportation Commission Meeting: August 9th on Complete Green Streets Project
Date: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 10:58:00 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Well written!
Thank you Louie and Pris.
Gwen and FOSC.

On Wed, Aug 9, 2023 at 10:20 AM Pris Boroniec <louie.pris@gmail.com> wrote:
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